
 
 

 

 

 

MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY SUNDAY 

2 

14h30 U3A Meeting in 
the Clubhouse 

 

3 

Bistro closed, The 
Coffee Corner remains 
open. 

4 

09h00 Bridge in 18 
Locronan Street 

 

5 

10h00 Bybelstudie in 
Clubhouse – Contact 
Joanne Swart 5031 

14h00 Social Bridge in 
Clubhouse 

15h00 Rummikub in 
Clubhouse 

17h30 Singing group in 
Clubhouse 

 

6 

15h00 Canasta in 
Clubhouse 

 

7 8 

9 

18h00 Classical 
Monday:  Andre Rieu - 
Under the Stars 
 
A colourful concert of 
beautiful melodies 
under the star-studded 
summer skies.         
R75.00/head includes 
supper, Lasagne with a 
salad (vegetarian 
option available) & 
Dessert. Please book at 
reception 

10 

10h00 Craft & Coffee in 
Clubhouse 

15h00 Rummikub in 
Clubhouse 

17h30 Another one of 
Simon Allen’s 
fascinating talks about 
the wild life on our 
estate. Book with 
Angela or Linda 

11 

09h00 Bridge in 18 
Locronan Street  

11h30 Wine tasting at 
Stoney Brook Winery 
and lunch at Col 
Cacchio Franschhoek. 
Meet in car park.Please 
book with Angela or 
Linda 

 

12 

10h00 Bybelstudie in 
Clubhouse – Contact 
Joanne Swart 5031 

14h00 Social Bridge in 
Clubhouse 

15h00 Rummikub in 
Clubhouse 

17h30 Singing group in 
Clubhouse 

 

13 

15h00 Canasta in 
Clubhouse 

 

14 15 

 

16 

10h30 Another 
delightful informal talk 
by Emma K in the 
Clubhouse. 

17 

10h00 Craft & Coffee in 
Clubhouse 

15h00 Rummikub in 
Clubhouse 

 

 

 

 

 

18 

09h00 Bridge in 18 
Locronan Street 

 

19 

10h00 Bybelstudie in 
Clubhouse – Contact 
Joanne Swart 5031 

14h00 Social Bridge in 
Clubhouse 

15h00 Rummikub in 
Clubhouse 

18h00 Pub Night in 
Clubhouse – Invitation 
to follow 

20 

15h00 Canasta in 
Clubhouse 

 

21 22 
 

23 24 

10h00 Craft & Coffee in 
Clubhouse 

15h00 Rummikub in 
Clubhouse 

 

 

 

 

25 

09h00 Bridge in 18 
Locronan Street  

 

26 

10h00 Bybelstudie in 
Clubhouse – Contact 
Joanne Swart 5031 

14h00 Social Bridge in 
Clubhouse 

15h00 Rummikub in 
Clubhouse 

17h30 Singing group in 
Clubhouse 

 

 

27 

15h00 Canasta in 
Clubhouse 

17h30 Sundowners in 
the Clubhouse. Meet 
the resident committee 
and new friends while 
enjoying snacks 
(provided by Attie). 

28 

 

29 

Musical Soiree – 
Information to Follow. 

30 31 

10h00 Craft & Coffee in 
Clubhouse 

15h00 Rummikub in 
Clubhouse 
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